
 
 
 
 
Date:  March 21, 2012 
 
TO:  All Easiway Customers 
 
FROM: Richard Farmer 
  Technical Director 
  Easiway Systems, Inc. 
 
SUBJECT: Phthalates in Easiway products. 
 
 
 
 
All Easiway Customers, 
 
 
 
Easiway Systems, Inc. does not purchase or consume any phthalates in our facility, including 
production processes.  As a result, phthalates should not be present in any of the Easiway 
products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Farmer 
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